
Phoenix Police Department launches online 

reporting service for some crimes 

On Feb. 27, the Phoenix Police Department launched a new online service for 

reporting minor theft, vehicle burglary, lost property and other crimes. 

Residents may use the online option to report criminal damage, fraudulent 

use of credit/debit cards, identity theft, lost property, theft, among other 

crimes. 

 

The new online report service is available at phoenix.gov/police. 

 

Residents may continue to use the police non-violent crime number, (602) 

262-6151, to report these crimes, if they prefer.  Phoenix residents will 

continue to contact 911 for emergencies and crimes in progress. 


